
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/22/2010 6:53:33 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Frank Lindh (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: San Bruno Independent Review Panel

Brian, see below. The Panel would like to have PG&E come Jan 12 and 13. They've described 
what they want to Frank and me as informal discussions to educate them on PG&E's gas 
programs, operating the transmission system, and so on.

To:

From Chairman Vanderhoef:

We are planning on talking to PG&E folks on January 12 and/or January 13. Paul, please 
invite PG&E for those days. The meeting on Jan12 will be in the morning, going into the 
early afternoon (likely 9a-1p). On Jan13 we will meet from late morning till late afternoon 
(likely 11a-4p). PG&E will soon receive the likely topics of discussion, so they will know who 
to send.

Larry N. Vanderhoef

Distinguished Professor

Chancellor Emeritus
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